
 

Memorandum 22-045 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER  

DATE:  MARCH 22, 2022  

SUBJECT: REAPPOINTMENT OF KATE FINN & MARCIA KUSZMAUL TO THE LIBRARY 
ADVISORY BOARD, JAY CHEROK & DEBORAH BROWN TO THE ECONOMIC 
DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY COMMISSION, & APPOINTMENT OF BRUCE 
FRIEND TO THE PORT & HARBOR ADVISORY COMMISSION  

Kate Finn and Marcia Kuszmaul are reappointed to the Library Advisory Board.  Their new terms expire 
April 1, 2025. 

Jay Cherok and Deborah Brown are reappointed to the Economic Development Advisory Commission.  
Their new terms expire April 1, 2025. 

Bruce Friend is appointed to the Port and Harbor Advisory Commission to fill the seat vacated by Jeff 
Erickson and complete the remaining term, which expires February 1, 2023. 

 

Recommendation  

Confirm the reappointment of Kate Finn and Marcia Kuszmaul to the Library Advisory Board, Jay 
Cherok and Deborah Brown to the Economic Development Advisory Commission, and appointment 
of Bruce Friend to the Port & Harbor Advisory Commission 


